
Recreation  
Auburn Adventures Childcare Program  

Various Positions – Temporary Full Time and Part Time 
City of  Auburn 

 
 
The City of  Auburn is seeking highly motivated, energetic, and detailed oriented candidates for a 
variety of  Temporary positions within the newly formed Auburn Adventures Childcare Program. 
Positions include Site Directors, Assistant Site Directors and Counselors. These positions will serve 
a wide range of  responsibilities from primary Site Director for the program to Counselor overseeing 
a pod of  10 children. Specific job duties for the three positions are available upon request.  
 
Positions will require shifts between the hours of  7:00am-5:30pm and will be paid accordingly: Site 
Director $18.00/an hour, Assistant Site Director $15.00/an hour, Counselor $13.00/an hour. Site 
Directors and Assistant Directors will work an average work week of  30-40 hours, Counselors can 
vary from 1-5 days a week. Site Directors and Assistant Directors positions also offer benefits. All 
positions will be a one-year contracted position contingent upon the continuation of  the Auburn 
Adventures Childcare Program during the 2020-2021 school year. Recommended qualifications: 
experience working kids and a valid Driver’s License. Ed Tech certifications (I, II, III) are desired 
but not required.  

 
If  you are community oriented and passionate about recreation opportunities, please send 

resume to: Christine Mumau, Human Resources Director, City of  Auburn, 60 Court Street, Auburn, 
ME 04210, 207-333-6601 ext 1416, cmumau@auburnmaine.gov.  Review of  resumes will start 
immediately and will continue until the positions aresa filled. 

 
The City of  Auburn is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

mailto:cmumau@auburnmaine.gov

